
Sheffield Methodist District Leading Team  
Meeting on Tuesday 9 July at 7.00 pm via ZOOM 
11. Property Consents update 

A paper has been circulated.  
To support Tom and Louise a letter was written to Louise and the Trustees asking them what 
circumstances they were aware of, what action were they taking, and what additional support 
might be required. The letter was sent fairly recently, it did mention Standing Order 512B to 
highlight the seriousness of the situation. Louise doesn’t want to send the letter on to the CLT 
until after GN has had a conversation with Mick Neal, as he may be approached. Louise is hoping 
to have a response by the DLT meeting in September. 
JH would like to note that he has inherited a similar situation (albeit not on the same scale), 
where there will be a difficult conversation to be had. With support from Tom and TMPC, a 
resolution is hoped to had.Tom joined the meeting (20:20). JC thanked Tom for the work he has 
put in, and to acknowledge the work that is ongoing in other areas.  
Hillstown currently licenced to Freedom, who may be moving out shortly. Staveley and Inkersall 
may need GN’s involvement 
Tom has joined the board of TMCP. 

 


